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Sheepscot Valley Health Center Hours to Change 
Coopers Mills – Sheepscot Valley Health Center’s hours will change 

in August. After Saturday, July 29, the health center will no longer 

be open on Saturdays. 

 

The health center’s hours will be as follows: 

Walk-In Hours  
Monday through Friday  
8:00 AM to 8:45 AM  
(For established patients with acute needs) 
 

Regular Office Hours  
Monday through Friday  
8:00 AM to 5:00 PM 
 

Extended Hours  
Monday  
7:00 AM to 8:00 AM  
5:00 PM to 6:30 PM 
 
Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday  
7:00 AM to 8:00 AM  
5:00 PM to 6:00 PM 
 

For questions or to make an appointment, call Sheepscot Valley Health Center at 207.549.7581.  Sheepscot Valley 

Health Center is located at 47 Main Street, Coopers Mills, ME.  

 
### 

 
About Sheepscot Valley Health Center 
Sheepscot Valley Health Center is part of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a group of eleven Federally Qualified Health 
Centers in Central and Western Maine. Sheepscot offers a range of services including family medical care, counseling, and care 
management to residents of Whitefield, Windsor, Augusta, Jefferson, Washington, Chelsea, South China, and neighboring towns. A 
reduced fee program is available to uninsured and underinsured residents. 

Contact: Joshua D’Errico 
Communications Department 
Tel. 207-660-9914 
 

Joshua.Derrico@HealthReach.org 
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